
SAC Meeting 

January 11, 2018 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:34 a.m. by Juliette Adams. 

Attendees: Liam Creswick, Heidi Salmon, Isabella Olander, Tracy Hudson-Frantzis, Diane L. 

Wieder, Angie Bottini, Juliette M. Adams, Chad Kirk, Brenna McWha, Courtney Boos, David 

Hasker, April Dennis, Luke Fields, Julie Conlon. 

The January 11, 2018, agenda was reviewed and accepted. 

The minutes from December 7, 2017 were reviewed and accepted. 

Mr. Kirk provided a quick update on staff changes. Two social studies teachers resigned their 

positions during the fall semester; one has already been rehired and we are advertising the 

second position. Mr. Flora, our Assistant Principal of Curriculum has been promoted to become 

the Principal of Madison Middle School.  A committee will be interviewing candidates for the 

Curriculum position on January 16, 2018. If a candidate is chosen, he/she will be appointed at 

the January 23, 2018, school board meeting, starting at MHS as soon as possible following the 

appointment.  

Mr. Kirk then explained our school Progress Monitoring Plan, which include a review of 

students with failing grades, discipline data, the graduation status of our senior class, 

attendance records, and the SIP goal of Standards-Based Instruction. The administration and 

guidance counselors are currently reviewing first-semester data and he will share the findings 

at our next meeting. 

After a short review of recent edits, a motion to approve the revised bylaws was made, 

seconded, and carried.  

Mrs. Ziegler, a US Government teacher, submitted a funding request for a set of novels to use 

as a supplement to her curriculum. The request was considered and discussed by the 

committee; it was then motioned to approve, seconded, and carried by the committee.  

We had a short discussion about the gates at the front of the school and the need for clear 

signage to direct visitors to check in through the attendance office.  

The meeting was adjourned at 8:01.  The next meeting will be on February 1, 2018 at 7:30am in 

Room 812.  

 

  


